2021 Interim Bureau Decisions

DATE IBD SUBJECT DECISION
No.
10/05/2021 | 2021/02 | Following the decision by WADA to allow the Mondial 2020 to go The ISC Bureau agreed to support the proposal made by

ahead in August 2021 and in view of the current world pandemic and
the Anti Covid protocol, the Meet Director, the FAI Controller and the
Organiser looked at optimising the competition schedule to limit the
number of competitors on-site in Tanay at any one time. The proposal
splits the events over the two-week period with the first week
including Canopy Piloting, 4-Way and 8-Way Formation Skydiving and
Speed Skydiving, the second week including all other events except
Style & Accuracy which is to be held in Kemerovo.

the Meet Director, FAI Controller and Organiser and allow
this change to the initial bid. The new schedule will be
made available as an annex to Bulletin 2 which will be
posted in the usual places and will also be sent directly to
all ISC delegates.

No change will be made to the proposed dates for the Style
& Accuracy event to be held in Kemerovo




